UNCLASSIFIED

NGK?

Welcome to St. Louis

The National Geospatial-Intelligence Agency (NGA) is honored to host the 2022 ARINC NDB Conference
at the T-REX building (911 Washington Ave, St. Louis, MO 63101) in downtown St. Louis, Missouri. The
T-REX is a non-profit innovation, entrepreneur and workforce development organization and is a proud
partner of the National Geospatial-Intelligence Agency. We will be meeting in NGA’s Moon Shot Lab
(MSL) on the 3 floor.

Virtual Meeting Info:

For those attending virtually, or for those who would like to dial in to the meeting electronically
while at the T-REX, please see the attached WebEx virtual meeting info.

Local Services and Parking:

It is recommended that you stay in one of the hotels within walking distance from the T-REX,
and utilize your hotel’s parking facilities.

Parking is available around the T-REX, but it is limited and will cost at least an additional
$10/day. It is not recommended to use the metered parking on the streets as most of these
have a 2-hour limit and cost approximately $2/hour. You will be ticketed for expired meters.
Please see the included information sheet for parking options around the T-REX.

There are numerous restaurants and coffee shops within a close walking distance from the T-
REX. Please see the included information regarding local services.

Building Info:

When you enter the T-REX building, proceed to the center of the main floor lobby and sign in
with the information desk. Tell them you are attending the ARINC NDB Conference.

Once you exit the elevator on the 3" floor, the main entrance to the MSL will be right in front of
you.

There is no formal building security, however the doors to the MSL are keypad controlled.
Someone at the reception desk in the MSL will let you in Tuesday morning.

Building Amenities:

The MSL has a kitchen with many amenities. There will a refrigerator for storing food and drinks
if desired, along with ice and water available. A Keurig coffee machine is also available, but with
a limited selection of K-cups and coffee mugs. It is recommended you bring your own insulated
water bottle and/or coffee cup. If you utilize the provided K-cups, sugar, and creamer, please
leave a donation in the “tip jar.”

Power strips will be available for charging laptop computers and mobile phones at each desk.
The Wi-Fi network information will be provided upon arrival. There are no restrictions on the
use of personal electronic devices.
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